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Dear Parents and Carers
What a fabulous week! Even though the children have only been back in school for two weeks, they seem to have settled into their routines with ease – a credit both to themselves, parents and our wonderful staff. 

Anson Primary continues to be a fun place to learn and now, more than ever, we are trying hard to engage the children so that they are enthused and really want to come to school. Following such a long time away from school life, some children may need a little more time to adjust which is perfectly normal. However, if you do have concerns then please speak to me either on the gate or arrange a meeting through the school office so that we can work together to support your child so that they come ‘skipping’ into school!
Class 2, 3 and 4 are following a unit work based upon a short Disney Film about the journey of a stray dog. In order to hook the children’s imaginations, we have arranged for 3, real life dogs, to visit our school. Following this introduction, there will be a series of experience days that should engage the children and bring their love of writing to life. 
I am sure you are all aware that school will be enjoying a day based around the author, Roald Dahl, next Friday 18th September 2020. Children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite character. In addition, they will engage in various activities around the theme as well as joining in a whole MAT quiz – fingers crossed we win – we will keep you updated! Prizes will be awarded for the best costume but remember some of the best costumes are from clothes already in your wardrobes and bits and bobs you find around the home, there’s no need to spend lots of money on bought costumes if you haven’t already done so.
As we look forward to the term ahead, it is clear that a lot of our traditional diary dates will not happen this year, due to keeping all of school members safe; this includes our Harvest Festival that is normally held in the much-loved St. Stephen’s Church. We will have a Harvest Festival (October 9th 2020) but this will have to be virtual, but we will send details of this later this month. We are determined to continue as many of our celebrations as we can, but they will be in a different format. As part of our Harvest Festival we can still collect donations of food but they will simply be displayed in the school entrance hall. Such contributions are even more vital during these challenging times, and will be passed onto the church that is supporting Pathways. 
We have certainly appreciated everyone adhering to staggered starts which has helped limit the amount of children on the pathway at any one time.  Just a quick reminder:

                                  Start of day

8.30am – class 4

8.40am – class 3

8.50am – class 2

9.00am – class 1

End of day

3.00pm – class 1

3.10pm – class 2

3.20pm – class 3

3.30pm – class  4

On Fridays, school will be closing after lunch. Pupils who are not attending care club will be dismissed as follows:

1.00pm – class 1

1.10pm – class 2

1.20pm – class 3

1.30pm – class 4
Reminder:  Precious Peeps can provide care for Friday afternoons (1.30pm – 3.30pm), so please contact the office if your circumstances change and additional child care is needed during the term. 
Reminder: The website has up to date risk assessments regarding Covid-19 and as situations change, the website will be a good point of contact regarding what is and is not allowed in school. 
Please do not send your child into school if they are displaying any of the following:

· Temperature above 37.5C

· Cough

· Stomach upset/pain

· Vomiting 

· Diarrhoea 

· Eye infection 

· Hay fever 

· Headache 

· Flu like symptoms
You should also not send your child to school if you or anyone in your household is displaying any identified symptoms of coronavirus. If this is the case, please inform school immediately.  Staff and pupils in all settings are eligible for testing if they become ill with coronavirus symptoms, as will members of their household. This will enable children and young people to return to education, and their parents or carers to get back to work, if the test proves to be negative.  A positive test will ensure rapid action to protect all the children and staff.

Reminder: Our open door policy has to be suspended for a while, but teachers are happy to communicate via email or telephone, so please contact the office.
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times, and I hope you all enjoy a weekend blessed with sunshine!
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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